
 

 

  
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
1. Background 

 
1.1 The Council is required to appoint independent members on the Independent 

Remuneration Panel which makes recommendations to the Council on the 
Members Allowances scheme. 
 

1.2 It is recommended that the term of office of Peter Claber and John Barlow be 
extended for 4 years up to July 2028.  Geoffrey Millard is the other member of the 
Panel whose term expires in September 2025. 

 
1.3 It is proposed to appoint another independent member to the Panel and a report will 

be presented to Council when the process is complete. 
 
2. Recommendation 
 

To reappoint the independent members on the Independent Remuneration Panel 
as detailed in paragraph 1.2 of the report. 
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Council 10 July 2024 
  
 
1 Options/Alternatives 
 
1.1 The Council is required to appoint an Independent Renumeration Panel. 
 
2 Financial Implications  
 
2.1 None 
 
3 Legal Implications 
 
3.1 None. 
 
4 Oldham Equality Impact Assessment, including implications for Children and Young 

People 
 
4.1 None 
 
5 Key Decision 
 
5.1  No 
 
6 Key Decision Reference 
 
6.1 N/A 
 
7 Background Papers 
 
7.1 None 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


